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CITY OF MELVILLE — INQUIRY 
872. Hon SIMON O’BRIEN to the Leader of the House representing the Minister for Local Government: 
Further to my questions asked in June and August, I again refer to the Department of Local Government–authorised 
inquiry into the City of Melville. 
(1) Has the report of the inquiry been completed; and, if so, when? 
(2) Has the minister or his office received the report, or a draft of the report; and, if so, when? 
(3) Why has this report apparently been kept secret? 
Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. 
(1) No. 
(2)–(3) Not applicable. 
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